

## CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, Okla. 74465 • (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

January 13, 1993

Mr. Clyde K. Wilbur 814 Main Street Toledo, Ohio 43605-2340

Dear Mr. Wilbur:

Just a brief note to thank you for your letter.

This is to advise that your request for honorary membership in the Cherokee Nation can not be approved as we can only certify those individuals who can prove direct lineage to an ancestor on the final rolls of the Five Civilized Tribes.

Should you have any questions regarding our membership process, please contact our Registration Office.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief